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Ryan Howser

From: Rebecca Rudder2
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 2:18 PM
To: Ryan Howser
Subject: FW: Colorado Pumpkin Patch

Please add the email below to the Colorado Pumpkin Patch record. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
Rebecca Rudder 
Constituent Services Specialist 
El Paso County | Government Affairs 
Office: 719.520.6423  
RebeccaRudder2@elpasoco.com 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Patrick Denham <psdenham@icloud.com>  
Sent: Thursday, July 6, 2023 8:04 PM 
To: Cami Bremer <CamiBremer@elpasoco.com> 
Subject: Colorado Pumpkin Patch 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer 
Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure of the integrity of this message. 
 
Good Evening Commissioner Bremer, 
I am writing on behalf of Colorado Pumpkin Patch LLC owned and operated by Mr. John Chapman. I have 
been an employee there for almost four years, making me one of the longest serving employees 
currently. Working at the Pumpkin Patch was my very first job, and gave me unparalleled insight about 
the basics of employment and how to work for a wage. This farm and pumpkin patch has benefited me in 
more ways than I can count, teaching me lessons about resilience, perseverance, work ethic, and the 
technical skills of carpentry, heavy machine operation, fencing, equestrian caretaking, and much more. 
The lessons that I have learned from my time as an employee of the Colorado Pumpkin Patch are 
extremely beneficial to me and are values and skills I will use for the rest of my life. There are also many 
other youth employees like me who have reaped the same benefits and will carry them for the rest of 
their life. 
 
The pumpkin patch is an extremely valuable resource for the community, bringing people and families 
together and presenting the opportunity for people to spend quality time with the people they love. As a 
firsthand witness to this bonding, I can attest that families of the community absolutely enjoy the time 
they spend here. The Colorado Pumpkin Patch has become a hallmark of the town and community, a 
friendly place where families can gather together, have fun, and build memories that will last a lifetime.  
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Thank you so much for your time, and I hope you will take my thought into consideration in your decision 
making regarding this institution. 
 
Sincerely,  
Patrick Denham 
psdenham@icloud.com 
 


